From:
 31 January 2021 10:39

 To:
 McClue, Jonathan

 Cc:
 Planning

Subject: Relevant to applications numbers 2021/0025/P and 2021/0022/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Jonathan,

I am writing to urge you to deny planning permission for these applications as they do not meet the obligations that were agreed in the first planning permission at 100 Avenue Road.

Both affordable housing, and the right cladding, are essential to this project, as I'm sure you're aware. We don't want another situation like Grenfell - and we need housing for locals with the current shortage.

Sincerely, Annette Kramer 56 Eton Avenue Flat 4 London NW3 3HN